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This term our topic is:    

Toys   

  

What will Year 2 be learning 

this week? 

Maths

This week we will be comparing objects 

and numbers using the < > = symbols for 

less than, greater than and equal to. 

English 

This week our new book focus is ‘The Owl 

who was Afraid of the Dark.’ Throughout 

this unit our learning objective is going to 

be using questions and question marks 

within our writing. 

Art 

This week is art week across school and we 

have a range of activities planned. 

On Monday, we will have a visit from the 

Yorkshire Rose Art Project where we will 

look at a range of paintings and 

photographs from around Yorkshire. During 

the workshop, the children will have the 

opportunity to create their own Yorkshire 

rose using modelling clay. 

 

Throughout the week, we will be looking at 

the artists Wassily Kandinsky and Piet 

Mondrian where we will recreate some of 

their famous work. We will also learn about 

the artists lives.  

Important Notices / Information 

 Please can you ensure your child’s school 

uniform and P.E kit is clearly labelled 

with their name.  

 There have been some changes to P.E 

over this half term. P.E will take place on 

a Tuesday morning (football with the FA) 

and a Tuesday afternoon (rugby with 

Wakefield Wildcats). I will keep you 

updated for when our new P.E sessions 

will be after half term. As the majority of 

these lessons will be outside, please can 

you ensure your child has an outdoor P.E 

kit and trainers. 

 The Foundation Stage and KS1 Harvest 

Assembly will be on Monday 16th October 

from 9 until 10 a.m. 

 School will close for half term on Friday 

20th October 2017.  

Homework 

 

 

Reading: Please read your child’s 

reading book with them at home 

and record in the reading record. 

Spelling: Please learn the spellings 

in your child’s homework book. 

Maths: Place value code breaker 

 


